

## St Michael's RC Primary School

## **Weekly Newsletter**

Loving



**Valuing** 



Respecting

Dear Parents,

Thank you to the parents who were able to attend the **reading meetings** held yesterday and this morning for EYFS and KS1 parents. Both meetings were well attended. We recognise that many parents work and it is difficult to get time out from employment. The staff have prepared packs, which include all the information given at the meeting, for children to take home. If any parents need clarification on the information provided, please do not hesitate in speaking to the infant staff. They will be very happy to support you.

Wednesday 1<sup>st</sup> November is the **Feast of All Saints** and is a Holyday of Obligation. Mass for all the children will be held at St Michael's church at 9.15am. As always, all parents, carers and relatives are very welcome to join in our celebration.



On Wednesday 8th November we will be joined by author **Jason Beresford** and to celebrate we will hold a Superhero day. They children may dress as their favourite superhero if they wish to.

Important letters have gone out today to the parents of the nursery and reception class about **extra funding** that our school can receive. We ask that all parents return the forms by Monday 30<sup>th</sup> October. Those with children in Nursery that didn't attend today will be asked to return theirs during the first week back.

We close today for half term holiday. I have enjoyed my first half term at St Michael's working with the staff and children. I hope everyone has a lovely restful half term.

School re-opens on Monday 30th October at 8.55am

Mrs F.M. Robinson

## **NEWS**

## Diary dates:

30<sup>th</sup> Oct: School re-opens

30th Oct: Y1&2 Basketball 3.30-

4.30pm

1<sup>st</sup> Nov: Feast of All Saints Mass

9.15am

2<sup>nd</sup> Nov: Y5/6 Dance 3.30-4.30pm 5<sup>th</sup> Nov: Sacramental meeting for

parents & children

Pupils of the week:
Nursery: Lucas Smith
Reception: Rocco Furey
Year 1: Luke Warburton
Year 2: Lucia Howker
Year 3: Indiyana Loftus
Year 4: Amari Dallen
Year 5: Megan Peterkin
Year 6: Kiana Gooding

Well done!

Dinner money next half term will be £89.70 for the half term or £11.50 per week. Please ensure all monies to school are in an envelope with your child's name on with amount enclosed and details of payment. Thank you.